
Secretariat of the Basel Convention                                         Page | 13 

 
10. Further consideration of plastic waste 

 
Decision: BC-16/11: Further consideration of plastic waste  
 
Background: 
 
The Conference of the Parties decided to include in the work programme of the Open-ended Working Group for 
2024–2025 the consideration of further activities that could be conducted under the Convention in response to 
developments in scientific knowledge and environmental information related to plastic waste, as well as in the 
consideration by the intergovernmental negotiating committee referred to in paragraph 1 of resolution 5/14 of 
the United Nations Environment Assembly. 
 
Follow-up: 
 

Call for information Respondents Deadlines for 

submission 

Parties and others are invited to submit comments on the further 

activities referred to in documents UNEP/CHW.16/INF/18 and 

UNEP/CHW.16/INF/62 

Parties  

Others 

28 February 

2024 

 
Contact person: 
 
Ms. Kei Ohno Woodall, email: kei.ohno@un.org. 
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